
 

 

27th March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

As we have come to the end of our first week of learning at home I just wanted to touch base with you all. 

God has been kind to us in these trying times by sending us beautiful weather and I hope you are all 

enjoying the sunshine. This is a wonderful opportunity to get outside for your learning as I am sure there 

will be weeks ahead when we are unable to get outside. 

Tapestry 
It has been lovely to see all the fun learning that has been taking place at home this week and by the time 
we all come back to school I am sure we will all be so much fitter if Joe Wicks has anything to do with it! It 
has been lovely to hear that families are getting involved in this daily workout together. 
 
Gold Award 
Throughout this time we are still aiming to award a ‘Gold Award’ winner based on some of the learning 
that has taken place throughout the week so please keep letting us know what the children have been up 
to via tapestry or other platforms that we have in place. Please view ‘Peek at the Week’ on jotter to find 
this week’s winners. 
 
Toilet Roll Challenge 
Thank you to Mr Knight for suggesting the toilet roll challenge and congratulations to Sam Dean the first 
pupil to take up the challenge. A wonderful effort Sam! 
I would also like to thank all the staff who are working hard to provide ideas, challenges and words of 
encouragement to keep our children going.  
 
Clap for the NHS 
It was very humbling last night when the whole of the UK seemed to stop and applaud the fantastic NHS 
and care workers who are working so hard on the frontline dealing with the coronavirus pandemic. We 
have many parents who are key workers and we thank you for all that you are doing. You are all truly 
amazing. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank all of our parents for your support in following the advice to keep your 
children at home. By following the guidelines to limit our outings, social distancing and continually washing 
our hands we are all doing our bit to help limit the spread of the virus. 
 
Have a lovely weekend in the sun and keep safe everybody. 
 
Mrs L Kelly 
Headteacher 
 


